
From: O'Rourke, Shannon
Sent: 4/17/2013 3:45:22 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

RedactedCc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Scheduling Meeting with CalBio

I forgot that Energy Division is moving to a new building next Friday, so we are not available 
to meet that day. Let me know if the times on Thursday will not work.

Shannon O’Rourke

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: 415.703.5574

Email: sh3nnon.oTourke@cpuc.ca.gov

From: O'Rourke, Shannon
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 2:49 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (MEAe@pge.com)
Cc: [Redacted
Subject: Scheduling Meeting with CalBio

Hi Meredith,

Following up on our conversation this morning, we have the following availability to meet with 
CalBio next week to discuss their projects. Let me know what works for everyone else.

Thursday 4/24

lpm-2pm
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3pm-5pm

Friday 4/25

lpm-4pm

Best,

Shannon

Shannon O’Rourke

Regulatory Analyst | Energy Division

Renewable Procurement & Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: 415.703.5574

Email: shannon.o’rourke@,epuc.ca.gov
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